



\*\*\*\*\*\*\*AUTO\*\*MIXED AADC 980

## Your generosity is helping CHANGE CHILDRENS LIVES

May 7, 2024

Dear Lyn,

Thank you for your recent gift Your generosity means so much to the children and families we serve together in the name of Jesus-offering encouragement, hope, and the tools they need to build stronger futures.

As Paul wrote to the Philippians, "I thank my God every time I remember you. In all my prayers for all of you, I always pray with joy because of your partnership in the gospel ..." (Philippians 1:3-5, NIV).

Working together, we're helping open doors for kids to experience the fullness of life God intends for all His children. Thank you for joining us in coming alongside families and communities in need so they can live healthier lives. We, and they, are truly blessed by your partnership.

Thank you again for your gift and care for others.

In His name,

